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PTFA Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Easter Raffle 
 
Mrs Flannery will be selling raffle tickets on the Infant and Junior yards for the Easter draw.  
Tickets cost 50p.  The first prize is a large egg, a large box of Milk Tray and 3 large eggs- 
totalling over £35!!  There are also many more prizes.  The draw will take place on Thursday 3rd 
April, so please purchase any tickets quickly!! 
 
Own Clothes Day 
 
We are allowing children to come in their own clothes on Friday 4th April.  We ask that they could 
donate £1, which will be added to the Survival Camp money which will be raised by the 
forthcoming PTFA event.  Staff, Governors and members of the PTFA are giving up part of their 
Easter holiday, so please donate generously, as all funds raised will be spent on the children. 
 
Thank you 
 
We would like to thank Mr Clarke and all of the children at Savio High School who have visited 
us every week to help set up the Y1 garden.  They have been generous with not only their time, 
but also with their kind financial donations, which have enabled us to purchase equipment to 
make the area more welcoming and decorative, as well as becoming more educational for the 
children. 
 
Many thanks 
 
PTFA 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


